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BARGAINING BULLETIN
2012-2013 NEGOTIATIONS WITH BELL CANADA
FOR CEP CLERICAL & ASSOCIATED MEMBERS

Sisters and Brothers,

Your bargaining committee tackled some challenging issues this week. Both sides continue
to drive towards workable solutions.

Negotiating sessions resume the week of May 6th when bargaining will move on to job
security and compensation.

In solidarity!

Your CEP bargaining team
Steve Couillard

Derek MacLeod
Jean-Stéphane Mayer
Bobby Pearsall

Olivier Carriére, National Representative
Howard Law, National Representative

This weekly bulletin will be distributed by your Local and posted online at
http://www.cep.ca/en/ontario-region.

ps/cope:343


http://www.cep.ca/en/ontario-region

